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[bookmark: _xtq9fstd2x61]We’ve had a quiet couple of months into the lead up to the European and Local Elections, but we’re now back, and have made some important announcements in the last month - including our work with the DfE scaling Family Group Conferencing and Family Drug and Alcohol Courts, and the membership of our Evaluation Advisory Group and evaluation panels who we’ll be working with over the coming years to make sure our research is robust as possible.
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[bookmark: _xtq9fstd2x61]Just because we’re talking again doesn’t mean we’ve finished listening. We’re recruiting for our polling project and for our Stakeholder Advisory Group to make sure that we’re always hearing from you. Please sign up for these groups if you’d like to make your voice heard, there’s more information below on how to do this. 
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[bookmark: _xtq9fstd2x61]Practice In Need of Evidence
[bookmark: _xtq9fstd2x61]Our application process for Practice In Need of Evidence closed in early May and we are really excited by the range and quality of the applications we received. We are currently working through them with input from Chris McLoughlin, Director of Children's Services at Stockport Metropolitan Borough Council. Chris is involved to help us determine which projects will be most helpful to the sector and ensure we bring the voice of practice to everything we do. We have a great set of interventions to choose from and we are very grateful of Chris's support. We will be announcing successful applicants very soon!
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[bookmark: _xtq9fstd2x61]Stakeholder Advisory Group
[bookmark: _xtq9fstd2x61]Working closely with stakeholders is very important to us. During our early development we had invaluable input from our Advisory Group, Parents and Kinship Carers Panel, Practitioner Panel, Children and Young People's Panel and our Community and Voluntary Sector Group. Moving forward, we want to bring these different stakeholder groups together to create one Stakeholder Advisory Group to support, challenge and steer our work. We are currently recruiting to this group so please take a look and submit an application if you're interested in becoming more involved with WWC. We would love to hear from you.
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[bookmark: _xtq9fstd2x61]Social Worker Polling
[bookmark: _xtq9fstd2x61]We're delighted to announce that our new social worker polling project is up and running. We aim to sign up as many social workers as possible to regular online polls, so we can better understand social worker behaviour and attitudes. In partnership with Skills to Care and the Principal Social Workers Network, we have contacted every PSW with information about how social workers can register for online polling. This is a great opportunity for social workers to have their voices heard on important issues for the profession and to shape future research priorities. If you're a social worker and you haven't had information about this opportunity, please speak to your Principal Social Worker. Oh, and free gifts are available to everyone who signs up so don't delay!
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[bookmark: _xtq9fstd2x61]New entry in our evidence store: social work supervision
[bookmark: _xtq9fstd2x61]The new entry in our evidence store, published today, shows that supervision can have a positive effect on some outcomes for social workers and organisations. However, there is only very low strength evidence available to support these findings and all of the available evidence was from the USA. We provide a case study, useful contacts and resources for those seeking to develop their supervision practice.
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[bookmark: _xtq9fstd2x61]Evaluation Advisory Group & Panel of Evaluators
[bookmark: _xtq9fstd2x61]Within the last month, we have recruited and appointed individual members and organisations to two of our new groups that will be central to shaping the Centre’s approach to research, evaluation, and evidence.
[bookmark: _xtq9fstd2x61]In early May we appointed seven highly accomplished members to our Evaluation Advisory Group (EAG). EAG members will provide the Centre with expert advice and reflections on current and future projects, as well as specific input on matters regarding methodology, procedures, and evaluation guidance.
[bookmark: _xtq9fstd2x61]These members have already helped us select several reputable organisations to join our Panel of Evaluators. These Panel members, who were announced last week, will have the opportunity to apply to deliver high-quality evaluations of programmes funded by the Centre or identified in partnership with other organisations.  
[bookmark: _xtq9fstd2x61]We are looking forward to working closely with all of our new members to help answer our central question of ‘what works’ in children’s social care.
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[bookmark: _xtq9fstd2x61]Evidence Quarter
[bookmark: _xtq9fstd2x61]We’ve also been thinking about how to join up with our colleagues in other What Works Centres and to ensure that the research we produce can provide as holistic a picture of how to improve the lives of young people and their families. This is still a work in progress, but Jonathan Breckon from the Alliance for Useful Evidence and I have written a blog outlining an approach that we’re hoping to launch in 2020 – bringing together multiple What Works Centres (and similar organisations) in a shared physical space to encourage collaboration and cooperation.
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[bookmark: _xtq9fstd2x61]Event
[bookmark: _xtq9fstd2x61]Join Michael Sanders, Executive Director, What Works Centre for Children’s Social Care and Susannah Hume, Associate Director, What Works at King’s College London as they discuss their book including the revolutionary work that is changing the way governments and organisations around the world think.
[bookmark: _xtq9fstd2x61]Monday 24th June, 6pm, 58 Victoria Embankment
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